
GATEWAY GOSSIP
NEWSLETTER

From our school family to yours,
everyone at Gateway wishes you a
Merry Christmas, Happy New Year

and a safe half term holiday!
See you all in January

Nursery
Application form for
starting Reception in

September 2025 closes in
January 

Message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Parents and Carers,
So we make it to the last day of term and with

so much that has occurred since our last
newsletter! 

There has been the wonderful Year 4
Christingle assembly that was so beautiful and
also the amazing Nativity performance by the
EYFS Team and children. Well done to one and
all and so fabulous to have so many families
join us as the audience. Thank you for your

support! 

Thanks also goes to all who attended the
Christmas Fair this week! It was its usual

success and a great time had by all! Grateful
thanks goes to Miss Makinson for all her careful
planning and donation of so many of the stall
activities. It was lovely to see so many of the
Gateway community pulling together to enjoy

 a lovely evening.

Yesterday we had Christmas lunch in the hall
and a lot of fun was enjoyed by all, alongside
the Christmas parties yesterday and today. 

So a busy two weeks but some great
experiences for all. Thanks to all involved in

creating the wonderful memorable times.

As we close for the Christmas break we also
say some goodbyes. Mrs Haddow leaves us to

move to a new role with the Local Authority so
good luck and Miss Frankland’s is a temporary

goodbye as she leaves to commence her
maternity leave. We all wish her a relaxing
time before her baby is welcomed into the

world in January! 

Don’t forget we finish that bit earlier today at
2.00pm.

Have a wonderful and peaceful Christmas
everyone! Enjoy your family time and we will
see you on Wednesday 8th January after two

days of INSET for the staff 

With my best Christmas wishes, 
Mrs Robinson

Reminders

Friday 20th December 
No Gateway Extra

School closes for Christmas at 2pm

Monday 6th January
Inset Day for staff

Tuesday 7th January
Inset Day for staff

Wednesday 8th January
School opens for children 

at 8.45am

Dates To Remember

20TH DECEMBER

Thank you to everyone
for a fantastic Christmas
Fair. We raised £682.52. 

Thank you! 
 



N - Kany
RB - Isaac
1B -  Ryan

2B - Ruqayyah
2G - Amelia

3B - Jackson
3G -  Bethany

4B - Mateusz
4G - Oliwia
5B - Olivia

5G - Tamara
6B -  Dexter

6G - Rico

N - Ali
RB - Kayla

1B - Aurora
2B - Dhyana

2G - Pauli
3B - Mariana

3G -  Maya

4B - Hafeez-Ur
4G -  Jaxon

5B - Alan
5G - Sofia

6B -  Bailey
6G - Scarlet

N - Taleen
RB - Preston
1B - Meghan

2B - Lucia
2G - Princess

3B - Avanthicka
3G - Inaya

LET’S CELEBRATE

Well done to all our winners

Headteacher AwardCore Value Award

Reading AwardStar Award

4B -  Harley-May
4G - Harley-Rio
5B - Molly-Rae

5G - Blessyl
6B -  Macy
6G - Tilly

N - Kayllum
RB - Ava

1B - Melanie
2B - Yusroh
2G - Kaitlyn

3B -  Lilly-Mae
3G -  Aurora

4B - Scarlett
4G - Ruby
5B - Kacie
5G - Evie

6B - David
6G - Jakub



Nursery Reception

As we wrap up for Christmas (no pun intended!) it is a
good time to reflect on our first term. The children
have all been working very hard in their RWI lessons
and it is wonderful to hear them read confidently. In
maths, we have been leaning about 2D and 3D shapes

and beginning to use our mathematical voices to
explain our understanding. The Year One team would
like to wish you all a restful festive break and thank

you for your continued support. As always, any
questions please do not hestiate to ask. 

Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 

We have had a fantastic half
term together and we have loved

watching your children grow in
confidence. I'm sure you are all

just as proud as us after
watching the Nativity last week,

they all worked so hard.

We have a great half term in
Reception and continue to
develop all of our learning

skills. We hope you all have a
great Christmas Break and look
forward to seeing you all again

in next year. 

The first term is over and how quick
is has gone! The children have all
worked really hard and definitely

deserve a lovely half term! We look
forward to seeing the children to
continue to progress next year!

A fantastic half term by all! The children
have absolutely loved their D.T topic where

they have made sandwiches, with their
favourite part being able to eat them! Lots

of children's sandwiches looked shop
worthy and everyone was very safe and
hygienic too! Have a lovely well earned

Christmas break everyone and we will look
forward to seeing you in the New Year! 

What a fantastic term we have had in Year 4
culminating with our festive Christingle
service. The children have made huge

improvements with their swimming and their
times tables knowledge is really coming
along. Make sure your child get lots of

practice on TT Rockstars over the holidays
and we will have more Rock Legends in the

New Year. 

This week in Year 6, we've been having a
fantastic time exploring different measures
in Maths! We're learning all about length,

weight, capacity, and even time. It's been so
much fun getting hands-on with practical

activities. We're also getting into the
festive spirit and have been busy writing

our own wonderful Christmas poems

What an amazing first term in Year
5! They have all worked so hard and

should all be really proud of
themselves. We hope that everyine

has a lovely break and we are
looking forward to seeing you all

after the holidays! 



GATEWAY GALLERY

School Website  

Follow us on Facebook and X 
FB - Blackpool Gateway Academy

X -  @GatewayFCAT

Have a lovely Christmas Half Term!

Learning through the lens


